that do not. This would mean that where no third party goods are stored,
only the notice requirements that apply to the Storer should be required
and all other notices including to third parties and in newspaper
advertisements should not be required.

| wish to place my support behind those changes requested.

Sincerely,

Ron Hermon i UM\ 3/ 5 / 0lb

Owner signature



